
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
INSURANCE COMMISSIONER, TRINIDAD NAVARRO, hereby gives notice that a VIRTUAL 
PUBLIC HEARING will be held on Tuesday, December 22, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. prevailing 
Eastern Time, (the “Hearing”).  Join Webex meeting at: 
 

Meeting link: 
https://stateofdelaware.webex.com/stateofdelaware/j.php?MTID=m5d74e6be0ee9a7c3ce

d1deb9e62f6ab6 
 

Meeting number: 
173 087 7040 

Password: eGfV3jXMU33 
Tap to join from a mobile device (attendees only): 

+1-202-860-2110,,1730877040## United States 
 

More ways to join 
Join by video system 

Dial 1730877040@stateofdelaware.webex.com 
You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter your meeting number. 

Join by phone 
+1-202-860-2110 United States Toll (Washington D.C.) 

+1-408-418-9388 United States Toll 
Access code: 173 087 7040 

 
The purpose of the Hearing is to address the application reviewed by the Delaware 
Department of Insurance pursuant to 18 Del. C. § 5003(d) regarding the Form A Statement 
Regarding the Acquisition of Control of Commonwealth Insurance Company of America by 
Accelerant US Holdings, LLC, Accelerant Holdings, and Mr. Keoni Schwartz.  The docket 
number assigned to this matter is 4395-2020. 
 
The Hearing will be conducted in accordance with the Delaware Administrative Procedures 
Act, 29 Del. C. Chapter 101.  A party has the right to present evidence, be represented by 
Delaware counsel and to appear personally or by other representative.  The Delaware 
Department of Insurance is obligated to reach its decision based on the evidence received.   
 
Comments are being solicited from any person.  Comments may be in writing or may be 
presented orally at the Hearing.  Written comments must be received no later than Tuesday, 
December 15, 2020 by 4:30 p.m. and should be addressed to the attention of Leslie W. 
Ledogar, Esq., Delaware Department of Insurance, 1351 West North Street, Suite 101, Dover, 
DE 19904.  Also, those intending to provide oral comments at the Hearing must notify Ms. 
Ledogar at (302) 674-7379 or leslie.ledogar@delaware.gov, no later than 4:30 p.m. on 
Tuesday, December 15, 2020. 
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